
Town of Ledyard 

Highlands W.W.T.F. 

Plant Supervisor’s Report 

Meeting December 17, 2024 

 

 
 

The goal of the plant staff is to efficiently collect and treat the wastewater and to produce the 

best quality effluent possible while maintaining the equipment and protecting the Town’s 

assets. 

 

 

 

  Rotary Drum Thickener panel has been installed and tested. Will run this week and 

check all new components. 

 Lakeside Pump # 2 VFD has been sent out for repairs. 

 Andy Sincali is working with Oak Hill Controls on SCADA for new panel. 

 Working with Russell Associates troubleshooting leak on screen compactor. Will 

identify and order the parts for repair. 

 Manhole covers/ frames #38,42, and #45 need to be replaced. These are located on 

Meetinghouse Lane. 

 Gerber Construction is starting phase III from LHS to Highlands collection system on 

Monday 12-16-24. Plan is to be completed by March 2025. 

 Diane Johnson (CTRWWA) here for Operator math tutoring on 12-10-24. 

 New Influent sample station location is working very well.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Stephen W. Banks 

 
 

 

 

 

     


